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POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE TOWN BOARD 

  

          Please take notice that three or more members of the Milton Town Board may be together 
on Monday, April 20, 2015 at 6:00pm at the Fulton Town Hall, 2738 W. Fulton Center Drive, 
Edgerton, WI. This would be to attend a Consolidated Koshkonong Sanitary District special 
meeting. No formal action will be taken by the Town Board. 

                                                 

                                                          Sandra Kunkel, Town Clerk 
                                                         

Posted: April 14, 2015      

 


